
Statement of Interest of Dwight Van Winkle, WSBA #28700  

in support of application for  

World Peace Through Law Section Executive Committee 

Position: Chair-elect (10/01/2025 – 09/30/2026) 

 

 

 

I’ve been a member of the World Peace Through Law section for more than twenty years, reflecting my 

strong support of the goals and activities of the section.   

 

I served on the Executive Committee as an At-Large Member for three years, allowing me to observe 

the fine work of prior Chairs, participate in committee governance and decision-making, and produce 

CLE webinars. 

 

I am a student of international and human rights law, and am widely read in international affairs, 

enabling me to meaningfully contribute to development of section programming.   

 

I would be honored to serve as Chair-Elect of our section and would work hard to fulfill my duties. 

 

Thank you for considering me for the position. 

 

Dwight Van Winkle 

 

 

 


